
Decisions adopted by the United Nations Environment Assembly 
on 1 March 2024 

  6/5. Contributions of the United Nations Environment 
Assembly to the meetings of the high-level political forum on 
sustainable development 

At the 1st plenary meeting, on Monday, 26 February, the Environment Assembly, on the 
recommendation of the Open-ended Committee of Permanent Representatives, decided to 
request the Committee of Permanent Representatives to consider and approve written 
contributions to the meetings of the high-level political forum on sustainable development to be 
held in 2024 and 2025. 

 


